
 

 

 

 

 

 

26 August 2014 

 

 

 

 

Mr Donald Campbell 

CBD BUG Co-convenor 

GPO Box 2104 

BRISBANE  QLD  4001 

 

 

 

Dear Mr Campbell 

 

 

Thank you for contacting me on 25 August 2014. I appreciate you bringing this to my 

attention. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Graham Quirk 

LORD MAYOR 

 
Ref: LM04859-2014  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Delivering for our suburbs 


